6 July 1979

Thank you very much for ¥y letter of 19 June

confirming your invitation tc to be one of the
Heads of Governments > nding to President Kaunda's
address of welcome. indicated when we met, I

should be happy to do so, on the understanding that I

speak last.
Tt was kind of you to express the hope that I
might offer some reflections on the Tokyo Summit

during the economic discussions: this I will certainly

be prepared to do.

(SGD) MARGARET THATCHER

His Excellency Mr. Shrid: 3. Ramphal ., Kt




